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Traffic Bylaw Amendments – Fringe Festival and Exhibition 
Week Parking 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the proposed amendments to Bylaw No. 7200, Traffic Bylaw, 1991, as 

outlined in the report of the Community Services Division dated March 7, 2023, 
be approved; and 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to make the necessary amendments to 
Bylaw No. 7200, Traffic Bylaw, 1991; and 

3. That the Administration undertake a comprehensive review of the appropriate 
size and jurisdiction of the parking area for the Fringe Festival and report back. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on March 7, 
2023, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
The Committee received a presentation from DeeAnn Mercier, Broadway Business 
Improvement District regarding the matter. A request was made to the Broadway BID to 
provide its request when this matter is before City Council.   
 
Committee also requested that the Administration consult with the Exhibition prior to 
Council and bring forward any additional information when this matter is before Council.  
The following information was obtained from the Administration following the meeting: 
 

“This report was shared with the Saskatoon Ex, Nutana Community Association, 
Broadway Business Improvement District and Fringe Festival organizers and 
these stakeholders were informed that this report is focused on making some 
housekeeping amendments to the Bylaw and that Administration plans to 
undertake a comprehensive review, including stakeholder consultation, of the 
Fringe Festival parking zone and policy requirements with a future report on this 
topic being tabled at Committee in late 2024. This work will be undertaken using 
existing operating budget resources and impacts to other projects being led by 
Parking Services are not anticipated. No concerns or comments were provided 
by the Saskatoon Ex related to the Exhibition parking zone.” 
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Attachment 
March 7, 2023 report of the General Manager, Community Services. 


